
 

 
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION - EISLEBEN ROAD - 11h00 until 17h30 
 
Dear resident, 
 
On Sunday 2 April 2017, ‘Open Streets Mitchells Plain’ will take place between 12h00 and 17h00; creating a 
car-free corridor for local residents and visitors to explore and play on; allowing us all to experience streets 
differently for a few hours. This day forms part of the City of Cape Town-supported Open Streets programme 
and will be the second such occasion in Mitchells Plain (first Open Streets Day took place on 3 April 2016). 
We invite you to come and join in the fun! The programme aims to help connect different communities, 
encourage us all to use alternative modes of transport, support local businesses and expose people to 
healthy and creative ways of using streets as public space for recreation. 
 

Kindly note, Eisleben Rd (between Wespoort Dr & Spine Rd) will be closed from 11h00 until 17h30. 
Alternative routes include Park Avenue and Merrydale Avenue: 
 

 
 



 
Alternative public transport routes on Sunday 2 April during the road closure: 
 
Golden Arrow Bus Services: 

 
 
Hazeldene Shuttle Services: 

 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Open Streets Cape Town 
NPO 121-208 
75 Harrington Street 
021 286 0823 
info@openstreets.co.za 
www.openstreets.org.za 

mailto:info@openstreets.co.za
http://www.openstreets.org.za/

